
 
 
9 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Change of Registered Office Address and Address for Service 
 
Blackwell Global Holdings Limited (NZX.BGI) advises that with effect from 9 November 2020 its 
registered office and address for service will change to:  
 
Level 5 
Southern Cross Building 
59-67 High Street 
Auckland CBD  
Auckland 1010 
New Zealand  
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Mark Thornton 
CEO 
Tel: +64 21 766 
Email: mark.thornton@bgholdings.co.nz 


